TRAFFIC SAFETY COMMITTEE FOLLOW UP AND RECOMMENDATINS

Wednesday September 25™, 2024 Meeting

TC-24-19 - Ai Wynne requests the curb be painted to indicate No Parking on the tree island
in front of 2013 Parkside Ct.

Discussion: PD noted they could see it being difficult for garbage trucks etc. getting
through with a car parked in that one spot. Staff wants to get lane width measurements
between the island and the curbs. Staff can trim the tree up to improve visibility. Staff
suggested the NA could speak to the homeowners about parking near the island.

Response: The Streets Department can go out and trim up the tree in improve visibility.
Committee would like to take measurements of the area to see if it meets standards with
cars parked along the section of the road.

Reports/Staff action: The Streets Department went out and trimmed the tree. The
inbound lane measurement from median curb to sidewalk curb is 16’8”, while the
outbound laneis 14’ curb to curb.

TSC RECOMMENDATIONS:

Island tree trimmed to improve visibility. Request complete.
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